Development Policy Manager

Development Services

Warwick District Council

Milverton Hill

Leamington Spa

CV32 5QH



19th April, 2014

12545

Dear Sir

SITE GTalt03

I fully support the statement made by the HHRA regarding this site.

Why waste even more money on yet another consultation when it has already been REFUSED TWICE?

Too much has already been wasted on these things, it is our money. Are you trying to justify your jobs by creating more work? I certainly looks like it.

I sincerely hope that someone sees sense about this site, sometime soon.

